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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Metropolitan Planning Committees   
 
FROM:  Patsy Horton, Long Range Planning Manager  
 
DATE:  April 4, 2016 
 
RE: No. 16TP010 – Approve a no-cost time extension with Fugro 

Geospatial, Inc, for the LiDAR, Orthophotography and Elevation 
Contours contract  

 
In February 2015, Fugro Geospatial, Inc. was hired to acquire new LiDAR, 
Orthophotography and Elevation Contours for the MPO Planning Area. The photography 
was flown in early 2015 and delivered in the fall of 2015. Fugro and the Geographic 
Information System staff have been working for several months to address issues with 
the software that allows the MPO agencies to view the oblique imagery. The contract 
extension allows Fugro and staff to resolve the add-on software issue. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends approving Amendment No. 1 to the 
contract with Fugro Geospatial, Inc. for the LiDAR, Orthophotography and Elevation 
Contours for a no-cost time extension to December 31, 2016. 
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